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· The proposal to adopt a new standard to implement the Standards of Conduct requirements in FERC Order No. 2004 should be referred back to the NAESB Electronic Scheduling Subcommittee for further consideration until, at a minimum, FERC issues its rehearing order on requests for rehearing of Order No. 2004-B.

· Procedurally, the proposal is premature because requests for rehearing remain pending to Order No. 2004-B.  Among other filings, EEI has submitted a request for rehearing regarding the applicability of certain exemptions to electric transmission providers.  In addition, court appeals of the Standards of Conduct Orders remain pending.  These pending actions could ultimately result in a revised regulatory text.  
· Regarding the regulatory text, the proposal does not incorporate the currently effective regulatory text in its entirety.  This creates unwarranted confusion and further supports referring the proposal back to the NAESB Electronic Scheduling Subcommittee for further consideration.
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